
Burns was named to the 2nd
Team All District.

Josh Puentez was named All 
West Texas in Class A.

The Bronte ISD Board of 
Trustees held a Regular Board 
Meeting on March 20, 2014, at 7 
pm.  Those in attendance were 
Shane Kelton, President, David 
McWright, Paul Williams, Ray 
Barnett, Blake Braswell, Kay 
Styles and Alan Richey, 
Superintendent.  Jay Henderson 
was absent.  Also present were 
David Bedford, Secondary 
Principal, and Donna Poehls, 
Elementary Principal.  Guests 
present included Heather 
Middleton, Maureen 
Youngblood and Nick Arrott.

The meeting opened in prayer 
by Ray Barnett

The minutes were approved as 
read for the February 13, 2014, 
Board meeting.

There were no audience items.
The Principals reported on 

enrollment:  Secondary – 134 
with a 94.64% attendance rate 
and Elementary – 124 with a 
96.07% attendance rate.   There 
is a total enrollment  of 258.

An update on student activities 
including Judging contest and 
District UIL events was 
presented.  Instructional 

well. 
The Board went into Executive 

session at 7:37 pm and resumed 
the Regular meeting at 8:03 pm.

The Board approved the 2014-
2015 term contracts for 
Secondary and Elementary 
Certified Personnel as presented.  
All were in favor.
The Board also approved to 
advertise for an English/Coach/
P.E.  position.

A motion was made to pay the 
March 2014 Bills.

The meeting adjourned at 8:10 
pm.

Bronte Elementary has 
scheduled pre-registration for the 
2014-2015 Preschool Program 
for Children with Disabilities, 
Pre-Kindergarten and 
Kindergarten for all students 

residing in the Bronte school 
district.  The pre-registration will 
be held Thursday, April 17, from 
3 to 4 pm.

In order to enroll, you must 
bring the following documents 
with you:  immunization record, 
social security card, birth 
certificate and proof of residence 
(i.e. utility bill, rent receipt, etc.). 

If you have any questions 
regarding enrollment, please call 
the elementary office at 473-
2251.

Materials Allotment and TEKS 
Certification were approved.  
All were in favor.

Mr. Richey, Superintendent, 
presented two calendars for the 
2014-2015 school year to the 
board.  The 2014-2015 calendar 
was tabled.  

Mr. Richey reported on the 
upcoming Board Election.  The 
nominees are Nick Arrott, Riley 
Coalson, John Seales and Josh 
Schoenfield.  Early Voting 
begins April 28 and continues 
through May 6 at the school.  
Gina McCutchen was 
designated as early voting clerk.  
All were in favor.

April and May Board 
meetings will be held on the 3rd 
Thursday of the month to 
facilitate the board election.  
The Site-Based Retreat was set 
for April 21 from 5:30 to 8 pm.

A financial update was 
presented, including YTD 
Financial report and function 
51(Plant Maintenance) 
concerns.  The need and 
concerns for handrails in the 
middle gym were discussed as 

The Bronte Longhorns Golf 
Team took 1st place at the 
District tournament by shooting 
320 in each of the two rounds.

Medalists at the Tournament 
included:  Ty Lee, 77-73-150; 
Lance Burns, 83-80-163; and 
Jared Scott, 78-85-163.  Other 
scores were Josh Puentez 82-
82-164 and Ean Ward 93-89-
182.

Ty Lee, Josh Puentez and 
Jared Scott were named to the 
All District 1st Team.  Lance 

BRONTE SCHOOL NEWS

SchoolMenu

Breakfast pizza or cereal w/
toast, jelly, juice, fruit, milk

Pancake on stick or cereal w/
toast, jelly, juice, fruit, milk

Breakfast bagel or cereal w/
toast, jelly, juice, fruit, milk

Sausage and biscuits or cereal 
w/toast, jelly, juice, fruit, milk

French toast sticks or cereal 
w/toast, jelly, juice, fruit, milk

Roasted chicken, mashed 
potatoes, carrot coins, gravy, hot 
rolls, fruit, milk

Beef chalupas, garden salad, 
refried beans, applesauce, salsa, 
milk

Country fried steak, mashed 
potatoes, gravy, green beans, hot 
rolls, fruit, milk

Chicken spaghetti, steamed 
broccoli, carrots, apple slices, 
breadstick, milk

Hamburgers, potato rounds, 
applesauce, cucumber dippers, 
milk
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For our Bronte 
customers’ 

convenience, there is 
a Drop Box at

Hometown 
Hardware.
in Bronte.


